UNIVERSITY OF CENTRAL FLORIDA DISTRIBUTION F

MEMORANDIUM

TO: All Faculty
FROM: Mancy EKlintworth, Secretary - Faculty Senate
RE: Minutes: Faculty Senate Meeting, September 7, 1989

The meeting was called to order by Chair Dr. Rosie Joels at
4:07 PM.

Minutes c¢f the April meeting were approved as distributed.
Associate Vice President for Academic Affairs Dr. Frank Juge
velcomed members of the Senate with wishes for a good
academlc year.

President Dr. Stephen Altman also was present to Jgreetl
Senate members and to wish them good luck. President Altman

stressed his support fcor the Faculty Senate.

NEW BUSINESS

Thus far the only committee to have met was the Budget
Committee. As yet there are no committee reports. Most

committees were to meet briefly at the end of the Senate
meeiving.

A Lrtel auestion-answer 5351000 with President Altuwan
easued. Tre discussion included the current campus parking
oroplem, liwiting growth, and academic audits.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:22 PM.

lespectfully submitted,

Nancy P. Klintworth, Secretacy
Faculty Senate



